
MP Residents, Please Join Us at the
“ Avenue of Flags – West”
Dedication Ceremony on June 29

Mayor Serpico and the Melrose Park Youth Commission will be launching its Avenue of Flags –
West campaign on Saturday, June 29, 2024.

This program, spearheaded by the Melrose Park Youth Commission and made possible with 
support from residents and local businesses, is the third in a series of the Melrose Park Avenue of 
Flags initiative that began in 2014 (22nd Avenue from Division Street to North Avenue).

Prior to this year’s big event, flags representing the United States of America, state of Illinois, village of 
Melrose Park, POW/MIA and branches of the military will be installed on 36th Avenue from Lake Street to 
Soffel Avenue.

The dedication will consist of a ribbon-cutting ceremony with Mayor Serpico and members of the Melrose 
Park Youth Commission establishing 36th Avenue as Melrose Park’s third Avenue of Flags to be known 
as Avenue of Flags – West.

The intent of this Youth Commission project is to continue the beautification efforts of Mayor Serpico 
throughout the village – enhancing and providing a new, respectful and fascinating look to our streets.

If you would like to make a contribution and help support this project, donations can be sent to: Vil-lage of 
Melrose Park/Avenue of Flags, 1000 N. 25th Ave., Melrose Park, Ill. 60160.

Please make checks payable to the Melrose Park Youth Commission or Melrose Park Sports & Family 
Benefit Fund.

Save the date and join us at 36th Ave. & Lake St. on Saturday, June 29, 11 a.m. 
We thank you in advance for your commitment to this epic cause.




